
  

 
 
 
Date: 29/11/2021 
 
 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST FOI/015963 – Energy tariff 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I write under the Freedom of Information Act to request the following information: 
 
 
1. Whether the Trust is on a fixed rate tariff contract for energy. 
 
2. The Trust's annual energy budget for 2021/22. 
 
3. Whether the Trust anticipates any additional energy costs in the second half of 2021/22. 
 
4. If yes to the above, the value of any estimated additional energy costs for the second half of 2021/22. 
 
All the Trust’s Facilities Management Services are provided by our Private Finance Initiative Partner, Summit 
Healthcare. The Trust􀂶s contract with Summit Healthcare started on 17th May 2001 and expires after 17th 
May 2041. 
The full range of services is paid by means of a single Unitary Payment which does not identify individual 
cost items. 
 
More information on The Trust's PFI Partners can be found on the Trust website 
http://www.dgft.nhs.uk/aboutus/private-finance-initiative-partners/ 


